
 
 

TOWN OF CHESTER 
1786 KINGS HIGHWAY 

CHESTER, NY  10918 
 
 
 
Please take notice that a Special Meeting of the Town Board has been scheduled by the Town 
Supervisor for Thursday, September 30, 2021 at 7pm with regard to the presentation of the 2022 
Tentative Budget of the Town of Chester. Said meeting to take place in the Town Hall Meeting Room, 
1786 Kings Highway, Chester, NY. 
 
The Town Board will also conduct any other business brought before the Board. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
TOWN OF CHESTER 
 
 
LINDA ZAPPALA 
TOWN CLERK 
TOWN OF CHESTER 
September 27, 2021 
 
 
 


